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fMors Power Company
Chnton Power Est,ani

P O. Bon 678
Cuton IL 61727
Tel ?17 9354801

ILLIN915 U.c019u3PGMR v.2 92<o3-113tr
4F.190

March 11, 1992

Docket No, 50-461
i

Mr. A. B. Davis
Regional Administrator, Re6 on III1

U. S. Nucl at Repintory Conaloion
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subj ec t: _ }Luponse to NRC Inspection _ Report 91021

-Dear Mr. Davis:

This letter provides the 1111nois Power Company (IP) response to the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Inspection Report 91021 dated 12 17-91
and received on 12-23-91.

In reviewing In6pection Report 91021, two commitments were identified which
indicated commitments contrary to those described to the NRC in a
Management Meeting held October 15, 1991. This issue was discuseed by
Messrs. Snell and Markley of your staff and Mr. R. /. Phares of the IP
Licensing and Safety Department on January 17, 1992. Item 4.a. in part,
stated that IP will acquire cobalt free valve renlacement spare parts for
eight valves to be installed during the third refueling outage (RF 3). The
IP commitment concerning this subject, as stated on page 2 of the Clinton
Power Station Source Term Reduction Program dated October 1991, was that in
preparation for the third refuelin5 outage,_ replacement parts for eight
v dves have been procured and will be available to replace thn ecb:1t-
containing parts if expected maintenance activities ars required for these
valves. IP will have parts available to support maintenance activities for
faut valves during RF 3. Stellite free parts-for two other valves are now
scheduled to be received by IP in May/ June 1992 while non stellite valve
parts for the remaining two valves are now on hold pending resolution of
the impact of colmonoy on va.1ve operational / testing which is required to
satisfy NRC Ceneric Letter 8910

Item 4.c. in part,-stated that 11' has committed to instnlling seismic lugs
for drywell shielding installation during the fourth refueling outage. In*

the attachment to IP Ictter U 601898 (IP Response to NRC Improvement Area I
Ap,.ication of dose reduction technology and mathods to facilitate

shielding installation.) to Mr. A. B. Davis dated November 5,1991, IP
stated that pad eye lug installation is being considered for the fourth
refueling outage (RF4). The preliminary walldown for pad eye lugs was
completed during the second refueling outage (RF2). Initial design work
for the pad eye lug installation will be verified during RF3 and a

$modification to install the pad eye lugs is being considered for RF4. 1
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Supporting documentation is being maintained at CPS and is available for j

your_ staff's review, j

Sincerely yours,

I/ Q l

er kwy # 90 |,

! -
F. A. Sparigenb g II: ,

Manager, Licensing and Safety
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ec: NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager ;

NRC Roaldent Office .

Regional Administrator, Region III, USNRC i

Illinois Department of Nucicar Safety
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